Republic of the Philippines
Supreme Court

Office of the Court Administrator
Manila

OCA CIRCULAR NO. 124-2020

TO : ALL PRESIDING/ACTING PRESIDING JUDGES
OF COMMERCIAL COURTS

SUBJECT : REITERATION OF OCA CIRCULAR NO. 18-2017
DATED 19 JANUARY 2017 (DESIGNATING
COMMERCIAL COURTS AS CYBERCRIME
COURTS AND SUBMISSION OF REPORTS OF
CYBERCRIME CASES) PARTICULARLY THE
SUBMISSION OF REPORTS THEREOF

It appearing that the Court Management Office, Office of the
Court Administrator has not been receiving the quarterly reports of
cybercrime cases from designated Special Commercial Courts,
which have also been designated as Cybercrime Courts as provided
in OCA Circular No. 18-2017 dated 19 January 2017 (Designating
Commercial Courts and Submission of Reports of Cybercrime Cases),

the directive in OCA Circular No. 18-2017 is hereby REITERATED,
as follows:

Pursuant to the directive of the Honorable Court to
the Office of the Court Administrator to monitor
cybercrime cases, you are hereby DIRECTED to submit
quarterly reports of cybercrime cases using the attached
forms (downloadable from the Office of the Court
Administrator website: oca.judiciary.gov.ph), on or before
the tenth (10™) day of the month following every quarter,
through the Statistical Reports Division of the Court
Management Office (SRD-CMQ), or thru electronic email
at cybercrimecases@sc.judiciary.gov.ph.

For your information and strict compliance.

23 July 2020
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